
NET+ Code42 Agreement Update - March 2019
New agreement completed 3/31/2019

Key Details/Changes:

Customers contract directly with Code42
Customer Agreement utilizes Internet2’s standard current community negotiated Customer Agreement
Existing per user pricing is maintained
Agreement updates based on feedback from existing program participants and include:

Includes all  (including All Access Education Pass)current Code42 product plans
Removes the restriction on ordering new licenses only once per quarter
Updated Business Associates Agreement (BAA) and Data Processing Addendum (DPA)

Ability to set a  to align with the institutions fiscal yearspecial billing date
Existing Customers are encouraged to move at their next renewal

To obtain a review copy:

A copy of the new agreement is available for your review and may be obtained by emailing  and/or your Code42 account netplus@internet2.edu
representative.

Announcement:

We are pleased to announce the completion of a revised version of the NET+ Code42 agreement. This agreement utilizes Internet2’s standard current 
community negotiated Customer Agreement, which is significantly streamlined from the previous agreement and removes Internet2 from the contract flow 
allowing Customers to contract directly with Code42. The main difference with the new contract is that it is between the institution and Code42, while still 
governed under the facilitation agreement between Internet2 and Code42. It also maintains the existing pricing tiers in place for all customers on the most 
recent contract.

There are several important updates included in the agreement that were requested by program participants:

Includes all available Code42 products and services, including new Incydr offerings
Removes the restriction on ordering new licenses only once per quarter
Updated Business Associates Agreement (BAA) and Data Processing Addendum (DPA)

A copy of the new agreement is available for your review and may be obtained by emailing netplus@internet2.edu. 

Existing Customers are encouraged to move to the new agreement at their next contract renewal. If you have a question on your annual renewal date, 
please email netplus@internet2.edu. Code42 account managers will work with you to assist in the process.

https://code42.com/r/support/product-plans
mailto:netplus@internet2.edu
https://www.code42.com/product/
mailto:netplus@internet2.edu
mailto:netplus@internet2.edu

	NET+ Code42 Agreement Update - March 2019

